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I fully support SB 210 because I believe that restoring in-person voting with valid 

government-issued ID is essential to rebuilding trust in Oregon’s election system. 

Mail-in voting lacks the necessary chain-of-custody safeguards and opens the door to 

potential fraud, errors, and manipulation. Voter confidence is at an all-time low, and 

the current system fuels that distrust. SB 210 is a step toward transparency, 

accountability, and secure elections — and I urge you to pass this bill and give 

Oregonians the confidence they deserve in their vote. Thank you. -Taren Darr 


